
Dear Families,
It’s hard to believe that our school year is 

coming to an end. It is certainly not the 
ending that we had planned. We are sad 
that we can’t have our usual end of year 
classroom celebrations and goodbyes but 
we love being able to connect on Google 

Meets!  
We hope you enjoyed your time at Newton 

Creative Start as much as we enjoyed 
having your child and family this year. For 
our friends going to kindergarten, we will 
miss you and wish you the best of luck in 
the future, You will do amazing things!! 
Thank you to all our families for making 
our year a success. We hope you have a 

safe summer and will see many of you soon! 
Donna and Kristi 

Family Engagement 

We hope families 
have found the 

Distance Learning 
activities engaging 
and fun. We will 

continue to share 
new activities that 
you can do at home. 
The teachers look 
forward to hearing 

all about your child’s 
learning at home! 

 

June Birthdays
Alessio  6/9
Dante  6/9

Giuliana  6/15
Josue  6/15
Fahad  6/20

Brianna  6/21
Anaab  6/22
Ruby  6/29
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August Birthdays
Anthony  8/3
Prisu  8/10

Shahir  8/11
Jayce 8/25

July Birthdays
      Elana  7/1

Arvis  7/1
Clara  7/17
Daniel  7/21
Suzelle  7/23
Keily  7/28

Staff Summer  
Birthdays

Lourdes  6/3
Robina  6/4

Liz  6/26
Vehanush  6/27

Donna  7/16
Kristi  7/22



Social Emotional:From Shachi

When parents and children are feeling big emotions, it’s good to find some calm. 
Simple mindfulness activities can help. Mindfulness is noticing what’s going on 
outside—and inside—of us with acceptance and kindness.

1. Balloon Breath- Imagine a balloon above your head as you fill your lungs with air 
and slowly let it out.

2. Starfish Breathing- Help your little one trace their hand as a guide to deep 
breathing.

3. Calming Glitter Bottle- Create your own glitter bottle and enjoy the calm as you 
watch the glitter settle.

4. Five Senses Exercise- Use all your senses to focus on the present moment. 
Notice how you and your child are feeling as you begin. Then, together with your 
child notice five things you can see, feel, hear, smell, and taste.

5. Breathing with a Buddy- Rock a stuffed animal to sleep with some gentle belly 
breathing

A note From Liz

It is hard to believe that our school year is coming to an end.  I have so enjoyed 
getting to know all the families in our school, seeing you at family events and 
meetings, and watching the children grow and develop new skills.  It was so nice 
speaking to many of you these past few weeks for our end of the year meetings.  
Although the last few months have been different, I am happy I have been able to 
continue communicating with you about your family and resources in the community.  
For those of you whose child is moving on to kindergarten, I will truly miss seeing 
you and your child in our school.  If you need any resource such as food, clothing, 
rent/fuel assistance, please feel free to email me.  



Although we did not get to finish out the year together at the 
center, we still want to celebrate all the children who will be 

graduating Preschool and heading to Kindergarten in the fall. 
Congratulations!  

Julia H.
Keily L.
Kobe C.

Kseniia D.
Nicolas M.
Nicole M.
Nishka C.
Polina K.

Ruby C.M.
Sophia P.
Suzelle O.

Usra S.
Valentina M.

Yunyi C.

Adrian C.
Alessio F.
Anaab I.

Anthony Z.
Attianna M.
Brianna L.
Byron L.

Cameron H.
Daniel K.
Dante F.
Fahad S.

Gia M.
Isabella D.H.

Isha G.
Jing Z.



Class 3
Dear Families,
t is hard to believe the school year is coming to an end. It was a pleasure to have you all in our 
classroom this year, for some of you going to Kindergarten, it will be a big next step but I am sure you 
are ready for this big adventure! You will be missed by your teachers and your friends. 
Some of our favorite memories of this year include our morning dances and making such a great team 
when we playing out "We're Going on a Bear Hunt," our favorite book to act out. We also enjoyed 
having phone conversations weekly with each of you. Please feel free to call us anytime if you would 
like to share something with us or have any questions. We are going to have GoogleMeet Meetings 
weekly on Mondays 10:00-10:30 AM. We hope to see you there!
To close, we would like to share this beautiful poem with you all: 
Dear parents 
I’ve worked with your flower 
And helped it to grow. 
I’m returning it now,
But I want you to know. 
This flower is precious. 
As dear as can be. 
Love, take care of it. 
And you will see
A bright new bloom
With every day. 
It grew and blossomed 
In such a wonderful way. 
In September, just a bud
Then January, a bloom. 
Now a lovely blossom 
I’m returning to you. 
Remember, this flower,
As dear as can be. 
Though rightfully yours,
Part will always be with me!

Class 4

It’s hard to believe a whole year has gone by! I was so lucky to have each 
and every one of you in my class this year, Kindergarten will be such an 
exciting new adventure for all. My favorite memories from this year were 
indoor-ice skating, storytime with the help of my magical book bag, and all 
our dance parties! I hope to continue seeing your smiling faces each week at 
our Google Meets, feel free to reach out for more activities, DIY crafts, 
recipes, or cheesy jokes in the meantime. 

Thank you all for making this year wonderful,
Emily 



Class 5

Dear Families, 
 We can’t believe that it’s already the end of the school year, we had so 
much fun with all of you. Some our favorite memories are going to the 
Jackson Homestead, the Around the World Celebration and all of your 
wonderful posters. We also just loved having you all in class every week, 
and doing all kinds of fun projects and reading books (especially 
Pinkalicious) We also love talking to you all over the course of Distance 
Learning be it on the phone,  through email, and on Google Meet. Thank 
you all  for taking such an active part in your child’s education during this 
challenging time. Stay healthy and safe!!  Enjoy your Summer.
  Jen and Barbara

To all our amazing students and 
families at Newton Creative Start








